
MINUTES
LARIMER COUNTY TECHNICAL ADVISORY COMMITTEE and TRANSFORMATIONAL

ADVOCACY GROUP COMBINED MEETING/WORK SESSION

Date: March 08, 2021
Time: 8:30-10:30am
Location: Zoom Webinar
Contact: Laurie Stolen, Behavioral Health Services Director

Ryan Barstow, Behavioral Health Services, Business Operations Coordinator

TAC Attendees:
Stephanie Booco, Angela De Los Santos, Cailea Eisenberg (guest), Kaycee
Headrick, Shannon Hughes, Cheryl Jacobs, Laurie Klith, Kelsey Lyon,
Stephanie Madsen-Pixler, Patrice Marqui, Heather O'Hayre, Carol Plock,
Michael Ruttenberg, Laura Schwartz, Kim Sharpe, MaryBeth Swanson,
Nick Verni-Lau

TAG Attendees:
Al Anderson, Amber Bass, Alison Dawson, Madison Krumwiede, Kyle
McPherson, Savannah Naffziger, Steve Pietrafeso, Carri Ratazzi, Ash
Tumbleson

BHS Staff:
Jessica Plummer, Kim Priddy, Andrea Smith, Laurie Stolen, Jennifer
Wolfe-Kimbell

TAC Absent:
Diane Allen, Annette Brown, Whitney Bennett-Clear, Lory Clukey, Jessica
Coe, Seth Forwood, Radhwan Jubair, Rachel Olsen, Heather Vesgaard,
Jessie Willard

TAG Absent:
Patrick Dillon, Kate Forgach, Leslie Maldonado, Ryan Walter

CALL TO ORDER – 8:30 a.m.



STANDING AGENDA ITEMS
1. Laurie Stolen asked if all had reviewed the minutes from the February 8 meeting.  Then,

she asked for approval of the minutes.  Stephanie Booco made the motion, seconded by
Amber Bass, and the motion was unanimously approved.

DISCUSSION/DECISIONS

1. Jennifer Wolfe-Kimbell gave an update on the BHS Facility Branding Project.  Xuma is
moving forward with the project.  Members of the TAC and TAG may be contacted by
Keith from Xuma for input on the naming/branding of the new facility.

2. Laurie Stolen expressed appreciation for the participation of those in attendance at this
meeting and highlighted the value of regular attendance for all members.

3. Kim Priddy reviewed the 2021Work Session, what has been accomplished to date, the
goals for today’s meeting.

4. Members of the TAC and TAG then separated into five groups, each with one BHS staff
member/facilitator and worked to hone their ideas from the February meeting into
Targeted Projects that they will discuss with the entire group in April  A JotForm survey
was used for each idea that the members wished to move forward.  Input for the JotForm
survey will be accepted until March 19.

ADJOURN – 10:30 a.m.


